
 

  

 Newsletter Friday 15th June 2018 
 

Menu Week: Week beginning 18th June will be Week 3 
 

Attendance: Whole School Target 2017/18 is 95% 
 
Week Ending 8th June 2018  Current whole school   91.5% 
 
Top 3 classes:  1. 7H = 97%  2. HOLLY = 96.4% 3. MAPLE = 96.3% 
 
 
New Media Consent Forms coming home today! 
 
In line with new GDPR expectations we have had to update our media consent 
form. This will be going home with all pupils today and we would appreciate it if all 
parents / carers could answer every question and return the form to the school 
office by Monday 2nd July 2018, thank you. 
 
OAK and PINE Trip to the Safari Park 
 
This week OAK and PINE Classes went for an exciting visit to the West 
Midlands Safari Park and had lots of fun! 

  
 
 
 
Science Class News 
 
The science team were very impressed with Nathan’s informative poster about 
heart disease. Impressive Effort Nathan! 



 

7W News 
 
After half term, James and his Mum shared his holiday adventures with 
class – they were all very keen to hear his stories and see his photos. 
 
 
Lower Phase News 

The Lower Phase children have immersed 
themselves into a wealth of Spanish 
activities this week, relating to their MFL 
focus. The library pod has had a Spanish 
theme, including beach and cafe. The 
children have also enjoyed dressing in traditional Spanish costumes, and listening to 

Spanish music. 
 
Russell House News 

Russell House have had a fun couple of weeks enjoying the sunshine. We 
have been to the local parks, shopping to town, swimming and to ‘Coffee 
No1’ where Jack enjoyed his first taste of a frappe for which he was very 
proud of himself for trying something new. On Monday, we had a lovely 
evening out at Severn Valley Country Park where we 
enjoyed a picnic and watching the trains go by.  
Student of the week is Jack for his excellent behaviour 
over the last week. Well done Jack.  
We would also like to welcome Olivia who is now 
joining us full time. 
 

 

Don’t forget - All parents are always welcome to visit 
Blossom Tree Café in Springfield Park, Kidderminster. 
Its run by staff and pupils from Wyre Forest School 
and they would love to see you all! 
 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to keep the school office informed if there is any change of contact details, 

addresses, telephone numbers etc., thank you. 

 

 

 

JUNE 

19 Year 11 Catering Exam 

21 Prom night 

25 Friends of WFS first AGM - 9am at Russell House 

29 BEECH ASSEMBLY 

29 Year 11 Leavers  
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